
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 2—Week beginning 30.6.25 

 

We have been designing and creating our own clever 
traps for the Pea’s. We made jelly to trap the pea’s. 
We had a wonderful afternoon tea with the children 
on Thursday, making sandwiches, jelly and chopping 
fruit.  
Book of the week– Giraffes can’t dance 
Rhyme of the week– here we go round the 
mulberry bush   
Word of the week— after  

Letter of the week— p 

Math's 

This week we have been playing lots 
of positional language games and 
have continues with rhyming pat-
terns using egg shakers.  

We have been 
building traps using 
positional language 
in context. 

Literacy 

This week we read to the end of Supertato 
book. We can all say that one person drew the 
story and one person wrote it.  

 

We read ‘Giraffes Can’t Dance’ and looked at 
facts on the internet.  

Next Term 

Next week we will sorting vegetables into the correct sound 
group. We will be painting and printing with different vegeta-
bles.  
 
Book of the week– Party Pants and the giant of gum  
Rhyme of the week– One Man went to Mow...   
Word of the week— Children’s choice 

Letter of the week— Re-cap 


